
Sol Plaatje Municipality 

 

According to Section 53(1)(c)(ii) of the Municipal Finance Management Act, 56 of 2003, following the adoption 

of the IDP, the Executive Mayor of a municipality must approve the SDBIP within 28 days after the approval of 

the Budget. 

The third review of the IDP and Budget for the Financial Year 2025/26 were approved by Council during a 

Postponed Special Council meeting held on the 30th of May 2025. The Executive Mayor, Cllr M Bartlett then 

approved the SDBIP for the 2025/26 Financial Year on the 27th of June 2025. 

The financial information, service delivery targets and capital plans as contained in the Sol Plaatje Municipality’s 

SDBIP for the 2025/26 Financial Year are hereby made public in accordance with Section 53(3)(a) of the 

Municipal Finance Management Act.  

The SDBIP for the Financial Year 2025/26 is now available for public viewing on our website 

www.solplaatje.org.za 
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